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25 November 2024 
 

Fishing Workshop 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
In term 3 students in years 4, 5 and 6 had the opportunity to participate in the “Get Hooked….. it’s Fun 
to Fish” workshop, run by the NSW Department of Primary Industries. 
 
To build on this experience, we would like to invite all students on a fishing excursion to the Tweed 
River with our staff and NSW DPI volunteers. 
 
Details: 
 
Date: Tuesday, 10th December or Wednesday, 11th December (depending on their 

class) 
Location:  Budd Park 
Cost:   NIL 
Travel: Students will depart at either 9am or 11:30am (depending on their class) to walk 

down to the river.  After a 2-hour workshop, students will walk back to school. 
What to Bring: MPS school hat, drink bottle.  
 
We believe this excursion will not only be an enjoyable experience for the students, but also an 
educational one, allowing them to further explore the world of fishing. 
 
Please give consent for your child to participate through School Bytes (this is our preferred method)  
OR return the permission note below, by Wednesday, 4 December 2024. 
 
 
Ellie Phillips       Les Daley 
Teacher       Principal 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Fishing Workshop Permission Slip 
 

Please give consent for your child to participate through School Bytes (this is our preferred 
method) OR return the permission note below, by Wednesday, 4 December 2024. 

 
 

I give my child __________________________________, permission to walk to and from Budd Park 
to attend the fishing workshop on either 10.12.2024 or 11.12.2024. 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: _____________________________________  Date:  _______________ 
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